@ Shell Energy North America (Canada) Inc.

90 Sheppard Avenue East, Suite 600
Toronto, ON M2N 6Y2

Phone 416-227-7300

Fax 877-382-9869

via RESS and courier
July 23, 2014

Ms. Kirsten Walli

Board Secretary

Ontario Energy Board

2300 Y onge Street, Suite 2700
Toronto, ON M4P 1E4

Re:  EB-2014-0158: Consultation on the Effectiveness of Part |1 of the Energy Consumer
Protection Act, 2010

In response to the letter sent by the Ontario Energy Board via email on July 21, 2014, Shell
Energy North America (Canada) Inc. (“ Shell Energy”) submits this request for recognition as an
interested party in the consultation.

Shell Energy does not intend to seek an award of costs. All communications and information
related to this proceeding should be sent to the contact information below.

Sincerely,

original signed

Paul Kerr

General Manager, Market Affairs

Shell Energy North America (Canada) Inc.

90 Sheppard Avenue East, Suite 600 phone: 416-227-7312

Toronto, ON M2N 6Y 2 fax:  877-397-0413
email: paul.kerr@shell.com
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